From: Gabrielle Kim

To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Testimony on HB 3063
Date: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 2:54:45 PM

Dear Capitol Representatives,

Hello, my name is Gabrielle Kim.
I'm a naturopathic medical student, and I would like to voice my opinion on HB 3063.

First, I am opposing HB 3063, and I believe that every person has the right to choose their
health care, treatment, and vaccination schedule.
We must respect every individual's right in choosing not to vaccinate.

Second, if we take their freedom to choose whether or not to vaccinate due to religious or
philosophical reasons, we are going against the First Amendment of the Constitution, where it
clearly states that we have freedom of religion as US citizens.

Rejecting the idea that religious and philosophical reasons are not good reasons to not
vaccinate is implying disrespect towards one's religious practices.

Third, I have also heard many stories of children who have been negatively affected post
vaccination, and I think it's fair to give children and their parents a choice in choosing to
vaccinate or not vaccinate. Many parents are not given compensation for the physical,
emotional, and psychological damages vaccines have caused to their family. It is unethical to
not give compensation, but force future parents to vaccinate their children.

Thank you,

Gabrielle Kim.
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